
 

2013 CAMP MONACO PRIZE RECIPIENTS 
 

The Prince Albert II of Monaco Foundation-USA has partnered with 

the Buffalo Bill Center of the West and the University of Wyoming’s 
Biodiversity Institute to offer a $100,000 grant to support scientific 

research and problem-solving in the Greater Yellowstone Ecosystem. 
Its name—the Camp Monaco Prize—commemorates the wilderness 

camp that Prince Albert I of Monaco occupied during his historic visit 
to the Greater Yellowstone backcountry in 1913. 
 

The 2013 Camp Monaco Prize is awarded to: 
 

Dr. Arthur Middleton 
Project Principal Investigator Arthur Middleton is a Donnelley 

Postdoctoral Associate at the Yale School of Forestry and 

Environmental Studies, Yale University, New Haven Connecticut. He 

works on the ecology of wildlife migration and the interactions of large 

carnivores and their prey. He also studies the influences of human 

disturbance in these systems with his current research focused on the 

northern Rocky Mountains and the southern Andes. Middleton has 

developed a sound track record of working collaboratively with wildlife 

agencies to design research projects and address specific management 

and conservation issues that cross traditional jurisdictional boundaries 
 
 

 

Mr. Joe Riis 
Project Co-Principal Investigator Joe Riis is a full-time wildlife 

photojournalist living in South Dakota and dedicated to working on 

threatened species and ecosystems. A National Geographic Young 

Explorer with degrees in wildlife management, and environmental and 

natural resources, Riis connects sound science with nature 

photography. He established himself as a photojournalist during his 

pioneering work on the Grand Teton pronghorn migration. In 2011, 

Riis received an Emmy for his pronghorn cinematography on the 

National Geographic Great Migrations series.  

 
 

 

     


